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1. In attendance were representatives from France (2), Belgium, England, Germany, CEN, 

ICOMIA and the United States (2). 

 

2. Transparency - After a long discussion at the previous meeting, the WG could not agree on 

requirements for light transmission through the forward windows. (US proposed to be greater 

than 70% as used in ABYC standards).  The result was a proposed deletion of the light 

transmission requirements from the standard. There are no requirements for light 

transmission in the RCD.  At this meeting, the WG confirmed that the standard will go 

forward without a light transmission requirement. 

 

3. Next Action: The standard will be submitted to ISO secretariat for a second FDIS vote. 

 

The information contained herein is prepared by NMMA staff and intended for 
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